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Canada Canada

MARITIMES REGION
OPERATIONS DURING
COVID-19 SITUATION

Fisheries and Oceans Canada remains open for business
during the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.

Our Maritimes Region staff across the Region, including Licensing,
Conservation & Protection, Area Offices, Small Craft Harbours, Science
and Resource & Aboriginal Fisheries Management are on the job.

Right now, most of our staff are working from their homes. They're
working to keep our operations as normal as possible.

We know that you need information, that you have questions and
concerns about your fisheries. We are bringing harvesters, members of
industry and Indigenous representatives together through virtual advisory
committee meetings, and in other ways, to gather information, and
ensure we can help in answering your questions.

We are working on a document to help answer the most frequent
questions that we have received, and hope to have that completed and
made available soon. We will be working with your associations,
representatives and the advisory committees to distribute general
information updates as frequently as possible. We are also creating a page
on our website where you'll be able to go to find the latest information.

Thank you for your patience in these trying circumstances.




